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Data Analysis for Neurodegenerative Disorders

This book explores the challenges involved in handling medical big data in the diagnosis
of neurological disorders. It discusses how to optimally reduce the number of
neuropsychological tests during the classification of these disorders by using feature
selection methods based on the diagnostic information of enrolled subjects. The book
includes key definitions/models and covers their applications in different types of
signal/image processing for neurological disorder data. An extensive discussion on the
possibility of enhancing the abilities of AI systems using the different data analysis is
included. The book recollects several applicable basic preliminaries of the different AI
networks and models, while also highlighting basic processes in image processing for
various neurological disorders. It also reports on several applications to image
processing and explores numerous topics concerning the role of big data analysis in
addressing signal and image processing in various real-world scenarios involving
neurological disorders.This cutting-edge book highlights the analysis of medical data,
together with novel procedures and challenges for handling neurological signals and
images. It will help engineers, researchers and software developers to understand the
concepts and different models of AI and data analysis. To help readers gain a
comprehensive grasp of the subject, it focuses on three key features:? Presents
outstanding concepts and models for using AI in clinical applications involving
neurological disorders, with clear descriptions of image representation, feature extraction
and selection.? Highlights a range of techniques for evaluating the performance of
proposed CAD systems for the diagnosis of neurological disorders.? Examines various
signal and image processing methods for efficient decision support systems. Soft
computing, machine learning and optimization algorithms are also included to improve the
CAD systems used.
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